National Negotiating Council for the Probation Service

To: 
The Chair of the Probation Trust 

The Chief Executive of the Probation Trust 

(Copy enclosed for the Head of Human Resources) 

The Secretary of the Probation Trust 

The Treasurer of the Probation Trust 

 Members of the NNC

23 June 2011
NNC CIRCULAR NO.6/2011
Dear Madam/Sir
Section A16/2 – Pay and Allowances Card

Please find attached a revised pay and allowances card which reflects the fact that subsistence and related allowances remain at their 2009/10 values.

Car and motor-cycle allowances 
Colleagues are also asked to note that the current 2010 mileage rates continue to apply, as a result of no up-rating as yet to the National Joint Council for Local Government mileage rates, which are adopted by the National Negotiating Council  . A copy of the mileage rates are also shown on the attached for ease of access.

You are asked to advise all concerned as appropriate.

Yours faithfully

Christine Lawrie

Jonathan Ledger

Joint Secretaries   
Employers’ Side Secretary: Christine Lawrie


29 Great Peter Street


London SW1P 3LW


Telephone: 020 7340 0970


� HYPERLINK "mailto:association@probationassociation.co.uk" �association@probationassociation.co.uk�
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Trade Union Side Secretary: Jonathan Ledger


4 Chivalry Road


London SW11 1HT


Telephone: 020 7223 4887 Fax: 020 7223 3503








